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18th June 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

The annual School Sports Day will take place on Friday 27th June. 

We would request parents and students to take note of the following details: 

• Students must arrive in House colours or Passmores PE kit. This includes correct 

footwear for the day (no Vans/Converse or flip flops/sliders/crocs). 

• Students must have all books and equipment for periods 1 – 4 in case of 

postponement due to unsuitable weather. 

• Break and lunch will be slightly altered in order to run the day more effectively. 

• If it is warm students should have SUN PROTECTION / CAPS / STILL DRINKS. 

• Students will need preventative medicine if they suffer from asthma or hay fever. 

There will be first aid on hand, with an adult outside for the duration of the day 

whilst the events are going on.  

 

Any questions, please feel to contact me via my school email address which is: 

a.martin@passmoresacademy.com  

We hope everyone has a successful and enjoyable day 

Yours faithfully,   

 

Andy Martin 

Head of P.E. 
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